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Freedom of Information Act 2000: Residential investment 
transactions 2015-2019 
 
Thank you for your enquiry of 7 February 2019, which we have considered under the terms 
of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (the FOI Act). 
 
You asked for the following information: 
 

“We are in the process of determining the size of the residential investment market 
in the UK and require some assistance and information from yourselves under the 
Freedom of Information Act. 
  
Please could you provide us with the following information. 
  

1. Individual sale prices and addresses for residential blocks over 5-units. 
2. Sold between 2015 and 2019. 
3. Value above £5m. 

  
It is worth noting that this may well fall under commercial stamp duty 
transactions.” 
  

Following a search of our records, I can confirm that HM Treasury does not hold 
information within the scope of your request. It may be helpful to explain that HM 
Treasury does not routinely collect or hold any detailed information about individual 
residential or non-residential property developments or transactions. 
 
If you have any queries about this letter, please contact us. Please quote the reference 
number above in any future communications. 
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